
 

 

Nominations are sought for the Section 8 Administrators Association Board 

 

The S8AA will hold its 2021 Annual Meeting and elections of President, Vice President, and 

(5) Directors virtually on Wednesday, June 16, 2021.  If you are interested in serving on the 

board, please submit your name along with the position that you would like to run for.  All 

positions listed are open and if elected will serve a 2-year term beginning September 1, 2021 – 

August 31, 2023. 

 

The 2021 Nominating Committee is composed of the following member(s): Chair:  Carrie 

Moore (Dedham HA), Diane Cohen (Chelsea HA), Kerry Farias (Fall River HA) and Samantha 

Heggarty (Somerville HA)  

 

Active members of S8AA are encouraged to nominate themselves to serve on the Board.  Board 

Meetings are held monthly. The board is a group of passionate and informative administrators 

of the program.    

 

We are truly fortunate in the New England Region to have such a dedicated group of 

professionals serving our industry.  When submitting a name for consideration, please consider 

the following: 

Nominees must be: 

1. Familiar with housing and community issues; 

2. Represent a broad cross section of member interests; 

3. Be representative of members geographically and demographically including 

commissioners, minorities and women. 

 

Thank you in advance for helping keep the Section 8 Administrators Association strong and 

vibrant through your nominations. 

Letters of interest should be emailed no later than Tuesday, May 25, 2021 to: 

S8AA Nominating Committee @ hosting@s8aa.org 
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